
18/06/2020 

MR joseph farrugia 
8 / 32 undercliff RD 
FRESHWATER NSW 2096 
joefarrugia1959@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0543 - 50 Lawrence Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

i believe that the height being 4 levels is too high and does not align with new construction.The 
development as proposed will also generate a significant increase in vehicle traffic.

Sent: 18/06/2020 7:21:12 PM
Subject: Online Submission


